
FUTURE FALCON CHEER CAMP  
 

Friday, September 13, 2019 11:00am-2:00pm 
 

Kindergarten – 4th grade 
 

St. John Fisher Gym 
 

$25 
 

Come and train to be a Future Falcon Cheerleader.  The girls will learn a cheer and a 
dance routine to be performed at halftime of the Homecoming B Game at Beverly 

Park on Saturday, September 28th.  The fee includes a Cheer Camp t-shirt to be worn 
on game day.  Please have them wear comfortable clothing and gym shoes.  They also 

need to bring a sack lunch and a water bottle.  Please fill out the attached form and 
return to school marked Future Falcon Cheer Camp.  Please make checks payable to 
SJF.  Forms are due by Friday, September 6th.  Due to the short time between camp 
and homecoming we cannot accept any late registrations, we need to get the shirt 

order in earlier than usual. If you have any questions please feel free to email Katy 
Collins at kkcollins27@yahoo.com . 

 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Name: 
 
Address: 
 
Grade: 
 
Phone: cell/home 
 
Parents Names: 
 

T-shirt Size (please circle): 
 
YS     YM    YL   YXL    AS     AM    AL   
 


